
 

MONTHLY MISSIONARY  

Leon & Naomi Zimmerman 

775 Bellevue Ave 

Gap PA 17527-9609 

Serving with Eastern Mennonite Missions 

Email:   lznz4@yahoo.com 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

February 28 – Young Adult Bible Study 

Sr Youth Bible Study 

March 2 - Youth Dinner and Auction 

March 9 – Men’s Service Project 

March 11 – Men’s Bible Study 7:00 p.m 

March 12 – Church Council Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

March 23 – Men’s Cornhole Tournament 

March 28 – Maundy Thursday Service, Communion 

March 29 – “Once More with Passion” 

March 31 – Sunrise Service 6:30 a.m., Breakfast 8:00 a.m. 

    Worship Service 10:00 a.m.  No SS 

April 5-7 – Ladies Retreat 

 

LAST WEEK 

General Fund Offering $3,439.05 

Missionary Offering $520.00 

Sunday School Offering $4.07 

Worship Service Attendance 170 

Sunday School Attendance 122 

 

ELDERS 

Todd Baisley, Pastor  

todd@rockvillemennonite.com, (610) 858-0817 

Scott Morrison, Elder   

Doug Moser, Elder  

Caleb Piper, Elder  

SERMON NOTES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

610-273-9577 

office@rockvillemennonite.com 

www.rockvillemennonite.com 

 



PRAYER & PRAISE 
 

• Pray for Dawn Van Horn as she recovers from hip 

surgery. 

• Pray for Bradley, that he will be able to come 

home soon. 

Welcome To 
 

 
 

 

 

February 25, 2024 

 

 

 

9:30 a.m. Sunday School  

 

10:30 a.m. Worship Service 

 

Prelude  

Announcements 

 

Call to Worship – Scott Morrison 

 

Worship in Singing – Rebecca Hopkins 

Prayer 

 

Worship in Hearing the Word 

“The Work of the Spirit in the Church:  Part 1” 

Todd Baisley 

 

Closing Song 
 

 

 

 

Greeters: Todd & Christina Kurtz 

Ushers: Roger Blank, Jordan Zimmerman 

 

 

 

Today’s Special Offering is for:  Hope & Restoration  

Counseling (Day Seven Ministries) 

 

Next week’s Special Offering is for:  Hope & Restoration  

Counseling (Day Seven Ministries) 

 

NEXT WEEK 

Call to Worship ----- Doug Moser 

Praise --------------- Gene & Loretta Smucker 

Sermon------------- Todd Baisley  

Greeters ------------ Marv & Cheryl Stoltzfus 

Ushers --------------  Blaine Kurtz, Jeremy Zimmerman 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

There will be a prayer meeting this evening at RMC at 5:00 

p.m. 

 

A new Sunday School quarter begins next week.  Aden 

Stoltzfus is going to teach a class on the book of Acts. 

 

This morning is the last morning for elder nominations.  A 

list of eligible men from the congregation is on the foyer 

table.  The ballots are available in the foyer and members 15 

and older can submit a nomination in the box on the table.   

Please sign your ballot.  Please pray God will guide us to the 

right person. 

 

Attn men & boys: We are doing a service project at Tel Hai 

Camp on Saturday, March 9, at 7:30a.m. We will be doing 

roof repairs. Lunch will be provided.  
 

There will be a cornhole tournament on Saturday, March 

23rd, at Brian Petersheim’s workshop. His address is 5925 

Buena Vista Rd Gap, PA. This is open to all men and boys.  

 

Attn ladies, the Women’s' committee is working on plans to 

have a Women’s’ Sunday School class this summer.  We are 

also planning an activity in June and another event in the fall.  

The information for the retreat on April 5-7 is in your 

mailboxes and we are looking forward to you joining us for 

that weekend! 
 

The Youth Auction and Fundraiser is Saturday, March 2.  The 

meal will be from 5:30 to 6:45 p.m. followed immediately by 

the auction at 6:45 p.m. Come out and support our youth. 

Youth work on items you can donate.  Items often include 

meal certificates, babysitting or service type of certificates, 

baked goods, handcrafted items or theme baskets.   
 

The final Stewardship University is almost here – Friday 

evening, March 1, 2024, from 6:30-9:30 p.m. at Lancaster 

Bible College, Lancaster.  This ministry partnership between 

Everence and our local faith community is Rooted in Faith. 

Released for the Future.  We look forward to celebrating over 

20 years of stewardship and learning together!  For 

information or to register, visit everence.com/StewU.  

Questions? Contact Lynette Morales at 717-394-0769 or 

lynette.morales@everence.com 

 

BIRTHDAYS  

JoAnne Bennett 2/27 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


